This letter is for you to adapt for your area. 
Ensure that the content reflects local guidance before using. 
Customise the text highlighted in yellow so that the information is relevant and appropriate. 

Insert practice header or print to practice headed paper, or type address details below.




[Practice name]
[Address]
[Tel]  
[Email]
[Date]

[Title_Initial_Surname]
[Address of patient]
Dear [Title] [Surname],

Re: Practice no longer prescribing antioxidant vitamins for eye health
We have decided to stop giving out antioxidant supplements for eye health. This decision is based on expert advice.
This includes the following supplement that has been prescribed for you previously:
[Name of supplement prescribed]
For more details, please read the enclosed leaflet. It explains why we made this change and where you can find more information.
Please contact the GP practice if you have any questions, or if you would like to discuss this change.

Yours sincerely
Dr XXX and partners
[Enclose patient leaflet]
